
  

 

 

 

 
 

Friday 8th September 2017 

 
Dear Parents / Carers of ____________________, 
 
Your child has been selected to receive additional support with their Maths learning 
in Year 6. The sessions will take place between 3:30pm and 4:30pm each week on a 
Wednesday starting from Wednesday 20th September 2017and concluding on 
Wednesday 29th November 2017. 
 
The sessions will be led by two experienced Year 6 teaching assistants and will 
support what your child is learning in class. 
 
Please complete the attached permission slip and return to the school office by no 
later than Friday 15th September 2017. 
 
If you have any further questions, then do not hesitate to contact me in school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Matthew Barnes 
 
Years 5/6 Phase Leader 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
I give permission for my child ______________________ in class ______ to attend 
the additional Maths lessons after school every Wednesday starting from 
Wednesday 20th September and concluding on Wednesday 29th November. 
 

My child will be collected from school at 4:30pm  
 

My child will go home alone at 4:30pm  
 
Signed: ____________________ Relationship to child: ________________ 
 
Date: ____________ 

Bessemer Grange Primary School 

www.bessemergrangeprimary.co.uk 

Address: Dylways, London, SE5 8HP 

Tel: 020 7274 2618/7274 2520 

E-Mail: office@bessemergrange.southwark.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Ms Sarah Beard 

Head of School: Mrs Elizabeth Whitehead 

 


